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The Messenger
“If one 
advances 
confidently 
in the 
direction of 
his dreams, 
and 
endeavors 
to live the 
life which 
he has 
imagined, 
he will meet 
with a 
success 
unexpected 
in common 
hours.” Henry David Thoreau 

With the intention of serving more of our 
neighbors, we are excited to be starting  
all levels of the Adult Education classes at 
various remote locations in the surrounding  
communities this fall. After much prayer and 
counsel, we feel that we can be a more 
effective ministry by taking our program to 
the people right where they live.  

Transportation is a significant issue for the 
population that we serve and by expanding 
our offerings we will be able to “go to them”.  

Currently, we are planning to add outreach 
at Balm Baptist Church in Balm, Ana’s 
Restaurant in Wimauma, and Aston 

Gardens in 
Sun City 
Center. We 
hope to 
receive 
donated 
trailers that 
will allow 
us to have 
a mobile 
food 
pantry to 
go with our 
mobile 
classes.  

How You Can Help:  

• Be in prayer for the Mission, our clients, 
our staff, volunteers and Board of 
Directors 

• Volunteer to host a food or donation drive 
at your church or business  

• Volunteer for a work day or a regular 
volunteer opportunity – check our website 
for availability (www.gsmission.org)  

• Consider a financial donation to support 
the work of the Mission. 

http://www.gsmission.org
http://www.GSmission.org


Making it YOUR Mission 

Scholarship Program 

Congratulations to Daniel Power and 
Erin Hanson, our 2017 Scholarship 
recipients.  These Lennard High School 
graduates have each been awarded a 
$4,000 scholarship ($1,000 annually) to 
pursue their post-secondary academic 
goals.  We currently have 18 students 
receiving tuition assistance!  Thank you 
to Hyde Park United Methodist Church   
for funding this program.  

    Summer Enrichment Program 

With the help of dedicated church 
partners, Good Samaritan Mission was 
pleased to offer Summer Enrichment 
Programming for the entire month of 
June.  From June 5 – June 30, we 
offered free enrichment programming for 
elementary school aged children.  The 
mornings consisted of  Vacation Bible 
School programming and after lunch 
there were additional fun learning 
activities designed to help the children 
succeed in school.  We would like to 
thank Faith Baptist Church (New Port 
Richey), Christ Church (Lexington, 
Kentucky), The Bible Fel lowship 
(Wimauma), and Grace Community 
United Methodist Church (Lithia) for 
partnering with us and providing this 
service to the children of our community. 

The Good Samaritan Mission is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization and donations are tax deductible.  A copy of the official registration and 
financial information may be obtained from the Division of Consumer Services by calling toll-free (800-435-7352) within the state.  
Registration does not imply endorsement, approval, or recommendation by the state.  Registration # CH36456

In Memoriam or Honor 
   Melody Lynn Hanusch, from Larry & 

Ruth Hanusch

   Norma Jean Scott, from Carol 
Heimerich

   Alan Steinbeck, from Harry & Brenda 
Carter


